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SCHOOL ADDRESS
November 6, 2015
Dear Ms Kealey,

I wish to apply for the temporary part-time primary music teaching position at ______.  I learned of this position from my former UBC instructor, Dr. Karen Lee.  I completed my B. Ed. from UBC in 2013 as a music specialist with training in both secondary and elementary, instrumental and choral instruction.  I have 8 years of experience teaching children, adolescents and adults in private and group music settings.  I also teach toddler and infant group music classes.

I am an energetic and innovative teacher dedicated to providing students with a fun, creative, safe learning environment.  When I was in Grade 8, my music teacher had such a positive impact on my life that I decided to become a music teacher to provide young people with opportunities for success and self-growth.  From my educational and practical experiences, I have learned that trust, respect, and a sincere interest in student personal development creates a safe and positive educational environment for all students.

I have sent my resume for your perusal and welcome the opportunity to meet with you to discuss the skills I can offer your school.  Please contact me at (604) _________ if you have questions or require further information.  Thank you for considering my application.

Sincerely,

Name, Degree

Email

